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Nursery   3F 94% 

RB 95% 3J 94% 

RH 96% 4A 97% 

1B 88% 4T 98% 

1K 96% 5S 92% 

2D 94% 5T 94% 

2K 94% 6AB 95% 

  6LB 98% 

ATTENDANCE Autumn 2024  

Attendance at Caldmore Primary is 94.8% which 

is just below National average! 

As you can see, we have some fantastic attend-

ance across some classes, but other classes 

need to improve.  

Once we achieve 96% as a school, Mrs Mitchell 

has promised the children that she will do a 

dare of their choosing!  

Please continue to support us throughout the 

academic year by making sure your child 

attends school every day unless they are really 

poorly. 

Remember to call the office each day your child 

is absent and try to show medical evidence 

where possible, for the absence to be author-

ised. 

The deadline for applying for a sec-

ondary school place for your child is 

approaching. 

All year 6 children should have applied 

to their preferred choice for Septem-

ber 2025 via Walsall council website. 

If you apply late, you may not get a 

place at one of your preferred schools. 

Please note the deadline for all appli-

cations is Thursday 31st October 2024. 

More than 5 days of unauthorised ab-

sences will lead to a fixed penalty of 

£80 per parent, per child. 

This is in the government guidelines, 

and we ,as a school, enforce it.  

If your child is not in school for more 

than two days, it is our policy to visit 

your child at home. This visit will be 

conducted by a member of staff, or 

someone from Walsall Council. 

 

Finally, I would like to say A BIG Well 

done to  4T & 6LB  who so far have the 

best attendance in the whole academy 

this Autumn Term! 

And a special well done to RB who are 

this terms Attendance Heroes! 


